

NEWSLETTER APRIL 2022 07825815471

Also find us on Facebook Opening Hours: 8-9am and 2.50-5.45pm

### **EASTER HOLIDAYS**

As the school will be closing at the earlier time of 2.20/2.30pm on Friday 1<sup>st</sup> April, we will be closing at the earlier time of 5.30pm. Please make sure you make alternative arrangements for your child's collection. We will reopen on Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> April.

# **ALLOCATION AUGUST 2022**

By now, all current service users should have confirmed their required Breakfast and Afterschool days for next year. In doing this, it will allow us to allocate spaces to the waiting list. Several days are now full. If you haven't done so, please inform the service of the days you require.

**IMPORTANT** if you have a younger child and will require the service in the years to come, please email the service for the year appropriate booking form or find our online booking form via our website.

#### **ABSENCES**

If your child is going to be absence from the service, please can you let the staff know by sending a text to the service. This saves staff valuable time at registration. This also applies for Afterschool clubs run by the school themselves, please let us know what day and time they will attending the school club.

## **FEES**

Please ensure these are always up-to-date and 2 weeks in advance. Please contact the service if you require a spreadsheet with your payments to allow you to track your costs. Payments should be made in whole pounds

and for whole weeks only. Parents do please look at the benefits of using the Government Childcare Scheme to save up to £2 per £8 pd https://soscn.org/osc-a-to-z/tax-free-childcare

#### **BOARD GAMES**

As you will have seen, we are outdoors a lot of the time as per the children's request. However, on the wet and wild days, the children have been enjoying some old-style board games such as twister, connect 4 and snakes and ladders.



T.A.S.C SCHOOLS OUT HOLIDAY SERVICE If you require childcare during the Easter or summer, bookings are being taken for the summer service run at T.A.S.C at St Ninians Primary Gt Western Rd. The online booking form can be found on their website. http://www.tascafterschoolcare.org.uk/bookings.html Fees for this service must be paid for 2 weeks in advance. The cost of this service is £25 per day. You will find the programme under the events heading. Any questions then please don't hesitate to get in touch with Kerrianne or Kelly at the above phone number.

### **EASTER FUN**

The children have been enjoying decorating knitted baskets and chicks



that have been made by our staff member Margaret and her mum Cathy.

Team HLP